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Last Friday, our friend and 

colleague Carlos Mulet 

officially retired from 

Atlantic Bearing Services 

in Miami. Carlos had been 

an important part of the 

Quality Control team for 

the last two years and 

collaborated in many 

important projects during 

that time.

Thanks for all your hard 

work and dedication, 

Carlos! We wish you all the 

best in this new phase of 

your life! You will be missed!

Happy Retirement Carlos!

Welcome to the second issue of our ABS People News!
We are happy to share the following news regarding our team.

Category II Vibration Analysts are qualified 
to perform basic vibration analysis using 
singlechannel instruments according to 
established procedures, set-up instruments, and 
maintain a database of results.

He now has an international certification set in 
his sights for the near future.

Congratulations Allan!

Since July, Allan Navarro, Senior Field Engineer

based in Costa Rica, has been working hard on a

certification for Vibration Analysis Category II, by the

Mobius Institute. This month he successfully

completed his training in September.

Eugenio Galban, engineer on our China Team, and Allan 
Navarro have successfully completed Module III training 
for Advanced Concepts of Bearing Technology.

This Module includes in-depth content about: 
Fundamentals and applications of Fatigue Life Theory, 
as well as problems and solutions; as well as Bearing 
Friction and ISO Ref Speeds, problems and solutions.

Under the guide and instruction of Professor 
Escaraverino, these two engineers continue to expand their knowledge base 
in order to provide the highest quality of service and to our customers.

Keep up the good work, gentlemen!

“Always walk through life as if you have 
something new to learn and you will.”       

Vernon Howard

ABS Engineer concludes training 
from Mobius Institute.

On to Module IV... 

KEEPING YOU UPDATED ON 
OUR LATEST CHANGES GODSPEED,

CARLOS!


